P00000075858

October 28, 2004 S 22 TER RS

CANCELLATION OF AMENDED ANNUAL
REPORT. FILE DATE 7/08/04

ANNUAL REPORT: MAR-GOR, INC

DEBIT MEMO: 50536-C

CHECK# 049444333
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Glenda E. Hood
Secretary of State

October 28, 2004

MAR-GOR, INC.
10191 NW 58 STREET
MIAMI, FL. 33178

SUBJECT: MAR-GOR, INC.
Ref. Number: POD000075858

Debit Memo #: 50536-C

| | isi f the retumed
o 10 your failure to respond to our previous leter advising you 0
Ph”eck 3049444939, ths Amended Annual ReporfUnifom Business Aepor for

L]
gégacg‘pz%: 2131&. has been cancelled and is considered nof flled aQ 0

if you have any questions conceming the returned check, please cai
(850) (850) 245-6057.

Sincerelé

Patricia Bailey

Accountant I}

Division of Gorporations Letier Number:004A00062148

Division of Corporations - P.O. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Florida 32314
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Glenda E. Hood
Secretary of State

August 5, 2004

MAR-GOR, INC.
10191 NW 58 STREET
MIAMI, FL 33178

SUBJECT: MAR-GOR, INC.
Ref. Number: PO0000075858

Debit Memo #: 50536-C

This is to inform you that your check #049444333 in the amount of $61.25 and
submitted for the amended annual report/uniform business report of MAR-GOR,
INC. has been returned to us by your bank because of PAYMENT STOPPED.

We request that you remit a cashier's check or money order in amount of $76.25
made payable to the Department of State. This amount will cover the unpaid fees
and the service fee required by law under section 215.34, Florida Statutes.

When sending the cashier's check or money order, please refer to the debit
memo number listed above and state that it is a replacement for the retumed

check mentioned above.

Please note that the documents filed by this office with the returned check will be
cancelled unless a replacement check Is received within 30 days from the date of
this letter. Send the replacement check to:

Division of Corporations
Altn: Patricia Bailey
P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee, FL 32314

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please call (850) 245-6057.

Sincerely,

Patricia Bailey

Accountant ||

Division of Corporations Letter number: 804A00048816
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